Updated Information from February District Newsletter

Irene Loretto

Irene passed recently and she will
be missed by her friends and family
here in Farmington Woods. Irene
was an inspirational leader. She was
the past President of the Women's
Club, The MA Board and the
District Board. Irene exemplified
what volunteerism is about.

Celebration of Life

You are cordially invited to attend a Mass for the Celebration of Life for
Irene Loretto on Wednesday, March 26,2025 at 10:30 a.m. at Saint Mary
Star of the Sea Church on 145 Main Street, Unionville, CT.

Following the service, you are invited to the Farmington Woods
Clubhouse to enjoy a luncheon and reminisce about Irene.

Let's strive together to carry
forward Irene's dedication and
commitment to our friends,
neighbors and our community in
Farmington Woods.

Billy V
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